
Little Green Steps WA &Australian Association for Environmental 
Education (WA Chapter)

presents:

R e d u c i n g  Wa s t e  To g e t h e r :
little green steps to becoming ‘waste wise’ in the early years

proudly supported by

Wednesday 10th May 2023, 
6.00pm — 8.30pm

Subicare Early Learning Centre, 295 Bagot road, Subiaco

li�le green s
te

ps

AUSTRALIAN ASSOCIATION
FOR ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION

(WA CHAPTER)

Registration closes on 
9 May 2023

Any enquires about the 
workshop contact:

Megan Mentz - Program Manager
Mobile: 0413 546 648

m.mentz@aaeewa.org.au
www.littlegreenstepswa.org.au

Click Here to Register
(www.surveymonkey.com/r/WMRC2023)

This project is supported by the 
Waste Authority through the Waste 
Avoidance and Resource Recovery 
Account with assistance from the 
Waste Sorted Schools Program.

Early Years in the WMRC region, update your 
tool box of waste reduction resources and ideas 
through this fun and interactive workshop: 
•	 Learn about waste and the problems it can cause;

•	 Meet the WMRC Waste Team to learn where waste 
goes and how they can help you to minimise your 
impacts;

•	 Explore links to the NQS, EYLF and WA Curriculum;

•	 Hear what others are doing to reduce waste in their 
early childhood services; and

•	 Take away activities you can run with children to help 
them learn about waste issues. 

Participants will also receive the updated Little Green 
Steps WA early childhood waste reduction kit.

FREE Workshops for 
Early Years Professionals
If you are from early years in 	
schools, long daycares,  pre-kindys, 	
OSCH, Playgroup educators or Family 	
daycares in the WMRC region and surrounds, 
then this workshop is for YOU. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WMRC2023

